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Effective Wednesday, April 1, 2020 at 7 a.m. all traffic will be screened  
at a check-point station located at the Tuttle Creek Boulevard entrance. 

The screening will include completing the standard questionnaire, temperature check,  
and travel log completion. Staff who must come to campus will continue to be screened  

(questionnaire and temperatures) at the designated staff screening areas. 
 

Visitors are not permitted on campus. 
This includes all areas on campus. Residents, families, and friends are encouraged to connect through phone 

calls, texts, emails, and/or video chats during this time. Stay informed by visiting www.meadowlark.org, 
through the Meadowlark Messenger, and by tuning into Channel 1960 (residents only). 

 

Do not leave campus for any reason. 
Residents are strongly discouraged to leave campus. Please utilize meal, grocery,  

and pharmacy delivery services. Food orders can be placed by calling (785) 323-3820. If a resident 
leaves campus for any reason, you must complete the screening procedure upon return. 


